
WEDNESDAY, March 4, 2020 
 
TODAY’S ACTIVITIES (as time allows) 
DISTRIBUTE “STUDENT COURSE REQUEST PROFILES”  

● Everyone will have a Student Course Request Profile for each of their 
advisory students put in their mailbox  

○ We hope this will be done Tuesday afternoon, but they may end 
up being delivered Wednesday morning as we are still finishing up 
meeting our last few students regarding their courses for next 
year 

○ Please bring any unclaimed course request profiles to Ms. Meza’s 
office so she can get them to the students ASAP 

● Important things to note about these profiles:  
○ Students need to bring these back to Mrs. Gunion or Ms. Meza 

ONLY IF THEY NEED TO MAKE CHANGES 
■ Changes need to be indicated on the form and signed off 

by a parent/guardian 
■ Due to a printing error, a limited number of students do not 

have a printed section to include signatures. Please 
instruct them to indicate changes and sign anywhere on 
the form 

● Only changes that the student is qualified for will be 
granted (regarding prerequisites, etc) 

■ These forms (if changes are being made) are due by 
WEDNESDAY 3/11 ​to ensure that we have time to make 
these adjustments 

○ The requests may not reflect placement levels in honors classes 
and LOTE placement tests 

■ We are still pending results from multiple placement tests 
and will adjust when we receive those results  

○ Changes made after 3/2 may not be reflected in the print out. If a 
student turned in an Honors/AP waiver or a change on their 
initial meeting form, they will be changed in the computer, but 
possibly not on the print out (if it was turned in after we had 
printed).  

■ Students may visit Mrs. Gunion or Ms. Meza to ensure that 
the change has been made if they would like to verify 

REMINDERS: 



● On Sunday, March 8th at 2 am clocks are turned forward 1 hour to 3 
am! Don’t forget to change your clocks (or just look at your phone that 
changes automatically….) 

● Finals will be next week on 3/11 and 3/12. During Final Exam days we 
will follow the following schedule: 

 
 
 

Finals Exam Schedule 

Period 1: 7:50 to 9:00 

Period 2:  9:05 to 10:17 

Period 3:  10:33 to 11:43 

Period 4:  11:50 to 1:00 

● Spring Break runs from 3/13 to 3/27. We will return for the beginning of 
Spring Semester 2 on March 30th (A Day) 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
● The Helix First College Fair is this week! Good luck to the Class of 2023! 

○ The GLT is looking forward to seeing your presentations and 
hearing your LOUD & CONFIDENT voices!  

● MSA meets in Room 1310 on Fridays at lunch. This week they will be 
discussing MIST 

● Join Black Women’s Empowerment Club on Thursdays at lunch in Rm 
1310. Always a controversy. Always fun! 

● Check out the Class of 2023 Canvas page. This week Ms. Meza is 
updating the page with some exciting opportunities, scholarships, and 
summer camps.. Don’t miss out! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
● Did you have perfect attendance in February?  

○ Come see us by the Dawg House on Monday, March 9th to win a 
prize! 

● ATTENTION FUTURE EDUCATORS: Are you interested in earning a 
bachelor’s degree from SDSU ​AND ​a teaching credential in 4 years? Join 
us on Thursday, March 5th from 6-7 pm in Room 1300 for an SDSU 
information session 

● Helix Esports is hosting a Smash Ultimate Finals Tournament next 
Wednesday from 2:00 to 4:00 pm. Win cash prizes and compete against 
your friends!  

○ Spots are very limited! See Ms. Gianas in Room 1605 or Mr. Pross in 
ExL (1600) to sign up.  



● On Friday, at 4:30 pm come to the quad and talk with a SDSU sorority on 
ways to get involved! This event is sponsored by Black Women’s 
Empowerment. 

● SEMP will be hosting a movie event on March 12th in Room 1300 from 1:15 
to 3:30. Stay tuned for what movie wins the vote!  


